
12th March 2024 Newsletter 

St Peter’s Catholic Primary School  
Hinckley  

  House Cup Winners 

Last week’s House Cup Winner 

St Francis 

Stars of the Week!  

 

Y6 – Rory for a great piece of writing inspired 
by ‘The Last Bear’. 
Y5 – Jacob for showing maturity and 
confidence in all his work. 
Y4 – Lily for enthusiasm, perseverance and 
kindness. 
Y3 – Ronnieray for settling in well to Year 3 
and showing kindness to others. 
Y2 – Albert for fantastic creative pieces of 
writing this term. 
Y1 – Connie for being a good class role 
model for behaviour. 
FS – Billy for his valuable contributions in 
lessons. 

Year 4 will be having their Class Mass this 
Thursday at 9.30am.  Friday’s Act of 
Worship will be led by our Liturgy Group.  

There will be no School Crossing Patrol this 
Wednesday morning.  

Found in the school playground last week – 
Yale key.  If this is yours, please contact the 
school office.  

 

PTFA News  

Thank you for supporting our recent events, 
we have raised the following amounts:  

Mother’s Day Gifts - £344 

Chocolate Bingo - £337 

Rags2Riches - £95 

Spring Term Diary Dates  

(all dates are subject to change) 

12.03.24 – Parents’ Evening  

                - No after school clubs 

13.03.24 – Year 3 Kurling event  

14.03.24 – Year 4 Mass 

14.03.24 – Year 5 Tudor Day (in classroom) 

14.03.24 – Parents’ Evening  

                - No after school clubs 

15.03.24 – Liturgy Group Act of Worship 

17.03.24 – Pupils selling bird food for CAFOD after 

Mass - £1 each 

20.03.24 – Easter Menu change day 

21.03.24 – Easter Liturgy in Church 9.45am 

22.03.24 – Year 5 Act of Worship  

22.03.24 – Easter Bonnet Competition (KS1) 

               - Egg Model Competition (KS2) 

 

 

 

 

 

School Closes for Easter Break and re-opens 

Monday 8th April 

 

Please take a moment to read the information about 

school attendance on the last page, thank you. 

 

 



 

School Attendance 

St Peter’s School and its Governing Body is committed to improving achievement through 
attendance and monitors the attendance of all its pupils. 

Children must attend school regularly to ensure that the maximum benefit is obtained from the 
education provided. 

Our Whole School Attendance is currently …… 

95.6% 

Cost of Living Support 
 
Please find the link to the Hinckley and 
Bosworth council cost of living support page: 
 
https://www.hinckley-
bosworth.gov.uk/info/200411/cost_of_living_s
upport 
 
Also, the Leicestershire County Council 
equivalent: 
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-
community/find-help-with-cost-of-living 
 

 

This week’s ‘Statement To Live By’ …. 

“I know that it is ok for me to make mistakes. 

 

 

Free School Meals/Pupil Premium 

The school receives funding to help pay for staff to 
support children’s learning as well as resources for 
pupils who receive free school meals and or pupil 
premium.  Pupils who are eligible receive a free hot 
meal, access to free school uniform, free school 
trips and discounted residential trips as well as an 
allowance to spend on after school clubs etc.   
During this cost-of-living crisis we are all 
experiencing, it is important to get access to any 
extra funding you may be entitled to.   

If you think you may be entitled to support, please call 
0116 305 5417 or email 
FreeSchoolmeals@leics.gov.uk.  They will be able 
to tell you over the phone if you are eligible.  

 
Our Eco Team and Liturgy Group will be making bird food to sell for CAFOD and would be grateful for any 
empty egg boxes and/or clean and dry standard sized yogurt pots (can be brought into the office).   
 
They will be selling these after Mass on 17th March and after school on 18th March in the school playground, 
priced at £1 (correct amount appreciated).  Thank you.  

 


